
From: Hank Harris 
Subject: 401 Jackson Place 
Date: July 5, 2024 at 3:21:17 PM EDT 
To: BZA@alexandriava.gov 

 

To whom it may concern: 
 
We are across the street from the Lynches. We like their plans for the addition and think it will be 
good for the neighborhood. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The Harris Family 
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